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John Kuenstler of the Los Angeles office was quoted in a Nov. 30 Society
for Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “Complying with
California’s Suitable Seating Requirements,” regarding California
employers being required to provide seating for employees. The article
discussed the differences between federal and state requirements,
recommendations for best practices, and tips to avoid legal exposure.
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